Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you for praying on behalf of Oak Hills and the work of the Lord in and through the min-
istry here. We couldn’t do it without you!

Praises!

| enjoyed a terrific week in mid-January teaching leadership class to the one Mokahum Minis-
try Center third year student.

One student returned to Mokahum after an absence in order to complete his one year dis-
cipleship certificate.

Camp Oak Hills has secured a missionary appointee for the Director of Operations position.
A key foundation that could make a huge difference in our capital campaign for new dorms
has chosen to get involved.

Enrollment for the second semester at Oak Hills Christian College is sufficient to meet budget.
We’'ve settled on an interim strategy for leadership for our Admissions department. We just
employed a temporary virtual VP for Enroliment that will fill the gap until the position is filled.
At the end of December gift income for both the Ministry Fund and the Student Grant Fund
were ahead of budget.

We’ve completed the documents for submission to ABHE in light of our ten year renewal of
accreditation.

Prayer

Pray that God will do a work in the lives of our students at both Mokahum and Oak Hills Chris
tian College this semester.

Our VP for Advancement and myself will be traveling and making donor visits February 3-6.
Pray for safety, open doors, and God’s leading.

Spiritual Enrichment days at Oak Hills Christian College are February 17-18. There will be
no classes and the focus will be on our walk with God. Pray for God to work in our hearts
through these two days.

The Board appreciation dinner for staff is February 27 and Board meeting is all day Saturday,
February 28. Pray for God’s blessing on the dinner and for wisdom for the Board meeting.
Pray that the new Operations Director (Alyssa) for Camp would be able to raise her support
quickly.

Pray for a Maintenance Director for Camp Oak Hills and a VP for Enrollment Services for Oak
Hills Christian College.

Pray for God’s continued provision of funds for the Student Grant Fund, Ministry Fund, Cam-
paign for Real Transformation (new dorms), Camp Dining Hall project, and operational and
scholarship dollars for Camp and Mokahum.

Continue to pray for God to transform lives through all the ministries of Oak Hills.

Thank you for praying,

Steve

Steven J. Hostetter, Ph.D.
President

Oak Hills Christian College
(218 or 888) 751-8670 x1202



